UN Human Rights Council 49: UK
statement for the enhanced interactive
dialogue with the High Commissioner on
Belarus

Simon Manley, UK Permanent Representative to the UN in Geneva, delivered the
UK statement, reiterating the need for continued OHCHR monitoring and
reporting on the human rights situation in Belarus.
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